GOOLWA CITTASLOW FARMERS MARKET
REPORT 5/4/2017



The Market has had successful trading since its inception.
Whilst stall holder numbers have fluctuated there has been a core group who are trading well.
Several new stall holders have made enquiries and these are being followed up.
Membership numbers have plateaued at 41 so increasing this over the coming weeks will be a focus.

The current balance in the Market account is $3663.21
Accounts for the last lot of signage have not yet been received, but are believed to be in the vicinity of $250.00
Paul from Hungry Caterpillar also has to forward accounts for advertising which he has paid personally.

Jane Williams
Manager
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